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Service Learning Aides
The Technology Department is blessed to now have seven students
working with the Technology Department. The students are learning
how to service issues with staff and students. | am working to acquire a
software solution that will help the students get an industry certification in
the technology field.

Next Generation Broadband
The state is moving to a new internet service provider for all school
districts. We are currently in the process of implementing the necessary
changes for a November cutover. This new technology will afford us
with more bandwidth for our district.



